
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Congratulations! Your child has been invited to participate in an international travel opportunity:  

Paris, Normandy, and London in the summer of 2020.  

What would have happened to Paris and London - and the world - without the D-Day heroes of Normandy? Liberated from Nazi 
occupation, Paris regained its footing as a capital of artistic expression and enlightenment. You'll experience this spirit at the 
Louvre and Place de la Concorde. Freed from merciless bombings, London reemerged as an international center of ideas and 
culture. You'll feel the unwavering vitality at Trafalgar Square and Piccadilly Circus. 

Imagine your child… 

 Engaging with a world beyond their classroom and local community 

 Stepping outside of their comfort zone and experiencing new foods, cultures and people 

 Receiving an experience that will help him/her stand out on college or job applications 

 Learning to navigate new situations with confidence and maturity while appreciating cultural differences 

 Experiencing a life changing journey 
 

We will be hosting an informational meeting on Thursday, February 21st at 6 PM in Room 8 to provide more details about this 

opportunity and answer any questions you may have. There is limited space on the trip and enrollment will be open at the end 

of the meeting. 

 

Please RSVP through this link: 

 
https://rsvp.eftours.com/una8zsu 
 
I hope that you and your child will be able to attend the upcoming meeting to learn more about this incredible experience!  
 

Best, 
 
Doug Phipps 
 
 

https://rsvp.eftours.com/una8zsu

